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Dear parents and carers, 

Friday 20 May 2022, forthcoming events for the week commencing Monday 23 May 2022 

Monday 23.05.22 

7am-7.15am 
8am-9am 

8.40am 
3.30pm-6pm 

Year 6 arrival time for their residential trip 
Breakfast club 
Year 4 arrival time for their residential trip 
After School Club 

Tuesday 24.05.22 

8am-9am 
9am – 10am 

10:45am 
Lunchtime 

3.30pm-4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Guitar and Ukulele music lessons 
Brass music lessons 
Art club and eco-club 
NO Cross-Country running club 
After school club 

Wednesday 25.05.22 

8am-9am 
2.30pm-3pm 

 
3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club 
Approximate Year 4 arrival time back at school – please collect 
children at the end of the school day as normal 
After school club 

Thursday 26.05.22 

8am-9am 
12.30pm-1.30pm 

1.30pm-2.30pm 
 

3.30pm-6pm 

Breakfast club  
Hot Shots lunchtime basketball club 
Reception children heights and weights check with the school 
nurse 
After school club 

Friday 27.05.22 

8am-9am 
12.30-2.30pm 

3.30pm-4.30pm 
3.30pm-6pm 
6pm-6.30pm 

 
 
 

Breakfast club 
Year 5 Swimming at Brackley Leisure Centre 
After school football club with Brackley Town 
After school club 
Approximate arrival time for Year 6 back to school – we will update 
you as necessary if this changes because of traffic 
 
END OF TERM 5 

 

A note from our new eco-club 

We are the new eco club and we are trying to promote recycling. We are going to provide a recycling bin for pringles 
tubes, non-savoury biscuit wrappers, cracker wrappers and cake wrappers.  The bin will be located at the top of the 
hill, just by the gates so the general public can use it.  We will also have a battery box located in the same 
area.  Please make sure you put the correct items in the bin so we do not have to sort through it.   
Many thanks from the eco-warriors: 
Year 6-Annabel and Lacey 
Year 5-Olivia M, Annabelle and William 
Year 4-Charlie, Isla, Georgina and Joseph 
Year 3-William, Ellie and Percy 

 

Pride Month – June 2022, a note from some of our Year 6 children 

On June 17th, some members of Year 6 will be hosting a sale in the Key Stage 2 playground. The sale is related to 

LGBTQIA+ month. We will be raising money to buy books for our library and community which include LGBTQIA+ 

characters. After eagerly searching, we found none of those books in our school library. Any money left over from 

Friday Bulletin 



Page 2 of 3 
 

our sale we will donate to the LGBTQIA+ support club at Magdalen Collage School, the secondary school most of us 

in year 6 will be attending next year.  

We will be selling home-made jewellery, charms and sticks. The sale will begin just after 3.15pm when Mr Green 

opens the gate and will end at about 3.45pm.  

We would like to add that if you know any books that fit into our criteria, please let us know at the sale. Thank you. 

We hope to see you all at our sale, 

Lacey, Abby M, Eliza, Amy, Alice and Annabel  

 

Upcoming diary dates Thought for the day… 

WC23.5.22 – Year 4 and Year 6 

residential trips 

27.5.22 – Term 5 ends 

6.6.22 – INSET DAY – school 

closed 

7.6.22 – Term 6 begins 

27.6.22 – 30.6.22 – Year 5 

bikeability training 

4.7.22 – 7.7.22 – year 6 

transition week to Magdalen  

15.7.22 – End of Year reports to 

go home 

 

FOSS Updates 

No updates this week 

 SPS Achievements this week  

Ready Respectful Safe – going above and beyond our high expectations 
 
Pre-School – All of the children enjoyed their visit to Woburn Safari Park this week. They loved seeing all of the 
animals and could tell us lots of information about where they live in their native country. We were so proud of 
them 
 
Reception – This week everybody in Reception behaved beautifully on our trip to Woburn and wall of the children 
were patient and sensible on the coach.  Well done everybody! 
 
Year 1 and 2 – To all of Year 2 - This week you have worked incredibly hard on some really challenging SATS tests. 
You should be very proud of yourself and your effort. Well done Year 2! 
 
Year 3 – Reuben - For great writing and Bella - For demonstrating enthusiasm for learning and challenging herself 
 
Year 4 – Joseph for his progress in Maths and for always being polite and keen to help others when working in the 
classroom and during play time. 
 
Year 5 – Olivia M – for her fantastic approach every day; tackling each challenge with a smile!  
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Year 6 – Kianna - Showing initiative and always being such a great influence on everyone else 
 
Special Head Teacher mention – to all our year 2 children – you have all been superstars this week and gave your 
very best efforts in your SATs tests! You should all be very very proud! 
 

 

With best wishes, 

Matt Green 

Head Teacher 


